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Stop the Curtin Horse Paddocks Development

Dear Nelghbour

The ACT Government has chosen to give away the Curtin horse paddocks to the
National Capital Authority in exchange for land at West Basin.

We are very disappointed with this deal, which paves the way for large scale
embassy and diplomatic residential development on the horse paddocks.

Despite a signed understanding with the ACT Equestrian Association that any
changes to the horse paddocks would require consultation, there was no
communication from the government.

Worse still, the deal was announced in the middle of the Coronavirus Emergency,
without the chance for public consultation.

We wanted to send you this letter to make sure you knew about it and to give
you a chance to have your say.

——————To-have your views heard, please email us on info@hansonjones.com.au orcall — —
us on 0448 734 942.

If there is anything else we can help you with, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards,

N mLA

Giulia JONES vLa JeremgHA
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Giulia Jones MLA & Jeremy Hanson MLA | PO Box 3318, Weston ACT 2611 | 0448 734942 | info@hansonjones.com.au



HAVE YOUR SAY

Your feedback:

About you:

Title & Name:

Address:
Phone:

Email:

How to send us your feedback:
Mail to: PO Box 3318, Weston ACT 2611 | Email to: info@hansonjones.com.au
or take a photo of the form and text it to 0448 734 942



